
Call for applications for the 18th edition (2024-2026) is 
now CLOSED
12/04/2024

The call for applications to participate in the next
edition of the GEMMA Master's degree (18th
edition, 2024-2026) is now CLOSED.

Results will be announced by email during the
month of  May.

IMPORTANT: During the last days of the call, our
database has experienced some technical issues
provoking that the automatic emails have not
been duly sent to candidates/referees. If, after
submitting your application, you did not receive
an automatic confirmation email asigning your a
reference number, or your referees did not receive
the automatic email with the link to upload the recommendation letter, please ask
them to send us the letter by email to gemma@ugr.es indicating your full name and
we will attach it to your application manually.

In order to facilitate the process, we have extended the deadline to receive
recommendation letters until this Monday April 15th (included). We are very sorry for
the inconveniences that this situation may have caused to you and thank you for
your understanding.

Thank you for your participation and good luck!
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